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Together Everyone Achieves More 

Dear Parents and Carers 

We have come to the end of one of the most unusual terms we have ever had at Curwen, with learning at home and then everyone 
returning to school. We have loved having the children back and seeing them all  enjoying themselves in the sunshine. We know that 
there has been lots of talk in the press about children being ‘behind’, but we have been really impressed with how well the children 
have coped with all  of the changes. We would like to thank our families for all  of your ongoing support. We hope that everyone man-
aged to attend parents’ evening  last week, and that you enjoyed hearing about how your child has got on. 

As we move into the summer term, we will  continue to think about how we can run our ‘big’ events to ensure the children get to enjoy 
them and we keep everyone as safe as possible. Please keep checking Studybugs as we will  continue to send you out information about 
everything we are doing. As you know, we have held a (slightly smaller than usual!) Easter Bonnet celebration this year, so thank you 
for making a hat at home with your child. Winners were announced in our whole-school assembly, and our raffle was drawn. We would 
like to thank our fantastic staff who have donated a massive 207 Easter eggs this year! All  money raised will  go into the school fund. 

Please make sure you read the letter we sent out regarding Test and Trace during the Easter holidays. If your child tests positive for 
covid-19 then please inform us by email. We will  be communicating using Studybugs in the event of a positive case in your child’s bub-
ble, so please ensure you check this each day. With the rates in Newham going down, we are hopeful that this will  not be necessary but 
appreciate everyone’s efforts to keep each other safe. 

We would also like to wish the very best to Miss Tribello who is leaving us . We would like to thank her for the hard work and dedica-
tion towards our school; she will  be greatly missed. 

We have had a great number of responses but, there is still  time to share your experiences of home learning. The Tapscott Learning 
Trust survey is open to all  parents and carers through this link ( This link is also available on StudyBugs)  —  https://docs.google.com/
forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSepjds9vB4uCd1uw_YmReqXtTX7TUnTBWXIQqmpeFtNo43_Rg/viewform?usp=sf_link   

We would like to wish a very Happy Easter to all  of those celebrating and Ramadan Mubarak to those observing this. We hope that eve-
ryone enjoys the holidays, and that we manage to have some nice weather! 

Mrs Mansfield and Mr Harris 

Star Readers for Spring 2 –Congratulations !  

Nursery: Nishat (AM), Ansel (PM)  LST 1 : Aiden LST2: Tzuriel 

 Reception : Ariella (RS), Fatou Ida (RM), Musa (RDR), Maximillian (RF) 

Year 1: Manha (1D), Amelia (1C), Bethal (1K), Chloe (1M)   

Year 2: Leonardo (2R), Tanzeem (2B), Eva (2M), Kerene (2L) 

Year 3: Niah (3H), Danica (3L), Nawal (3G), Kaci-Ann (3B)    

Year 4: Raiyan (4N), Samuel (4C), Mohamed (4A), Dovydas(4B) 

 Year 5: Andreea (5W), Fatima L (5C), Yo’Elle (5B), Shahyar (5L)   

Year 6: Adam (6I), Hamzaa (6K), Illy (6U), Rashad (6B) 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSepjds9vB4uCd1uw_YmReqXtTX7TUnTBWXIQqmpeFtNo43_Rg/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSepjds9vB4uCd1uw_YmReqXtTX7TUnTBWXIQqmpeFtNo43_Rg/viewform?usp=sf_link


AM— Sophie                                              PM — Zane            

RDR— Amarjot                                          RM — Lovisa      

RF— Aisha                                                  RS— Ainsley             

1K— Brey                                                   1C — Luca             

1M— Chloe                                                1D — Manha          

2L— Naveed                                              2B — Anhaa      

2R— Ibrahim                                             2M— Gerrard             

3B— Nabiha                                               3G— Rayyan K              

3H— Hassan                                               3L— Adriana            

4C— Fatima H                                            4N— Hayden             

4B— Yedahne                                             4A— Waqiah        

5C— Mason                                                5B— Maidah       

5W— Laicee                                               5L— Candice            

6I— Mia                                                      6K— Inayah                       

6U— Tanveer                                             6B— Karim             

LST1— Dolly-Diva                                     LST2 — Yusuf                    

Easter Bonnet Parade Winners  Art Competition Winners  

We firstly would like to congratulate everyone who participated allowing 
your inner artist to flourish and create beautiful masterpieces. The School 
will  be in touch regarding the prizes for the children. The winning pieces 

of art can be found on our website : https://
www.curwen.newham.sch.uk/news/?pid=8&nid=1&storyid=2049 

CONGRATULATIONS to all our winners! 

Category 1— (Key Stage 1): My home heroes:  

1st Place— Mahrus 1K  

2nd Place— Tahmid Nursery  

3rd Place— Rimsha 2B 

Category 2— (Key Stage 2): Lockdown Life:  

1st Place— Maryum 6U 

2nd Place— Fatima 6K 

Insha—5B 

Category 3— (Parents): Where are you from?: (in no particular order) 

Parent of Jasmin 3L and Aisha RF 

Parent of Inhsa 5B and Rimsha 2B 

Parent of Jenar 5C 

Parent of Noorah 2B and Ziyaad 4C 

 

 

Covid-19 – Holiday Protocol 
Scenario A: 

Your child develops symptoms on Friday 2nd April or Saturday 3rd April 
2021 

Book a test as soon as possible.  

OR your child receives test results from a test taken during term time.  

If positive, email info@curwen.ttlt.academy  

Put the subject of the email: POSITIVE TEST RESULT 

Make sure you include: 

1. Your child’s name 

2. Your child’s class 

3. The date they were last in school 

A copy of the positive test result (as an attachment or copied and pasted) 

Scenario B:  

Your child develops symptoms on Monday 5th April 2021 or ANY days 
after. 

Book a test as soon as possible.  

You do not need to inform us unless your child’s isolation dates mean 
they cannot return on Tuesday 20th April  2021.  

Big Pedal Challenge  
We are taking part in the Sustrans Big Pedal Campaign  

from Monday 19th April  to 30th April  over 10 days. It is the 
UK’s largest inter-school cycling, walking and scooting chal-
lenge inspiring pupils, staff and parents to choose human 

power for their journey to school.  

Our school is competing with other schools across the 
country to see who can record the greatest number of ac-

tive journeys over two weeks. So, cycle, walk, wheel or 
scoot to school every day and encourage your friends, 

teachers and parents to do the same. Over  the weekend 
you can take an active journey from home with a family 

member or complete a 30 minute physical activity at 
home. On the last day, Friday, 30th April  take part in 'bling 
your wheels on Friday'. The winner with the snazziest bling 

will  be awarded with a free service. 

mailto:info@curwen.ttlt.academy

